Support LSP in Your Workplace

he Land Stewardship Project is a proud member of the Minnesota Environmental Fund, which is a coalition of environmental organizations in Minnesota that offers workplace giving as an option in making our communities better places to live. Together, member organizations of the Minnesota Environmental Fund work to:

- → promote the sustainability of our rural communities and family farms;
- → protect Minnesotans from health hazards;
- → educate citizens and our youth on conservation efforts;
- → preserve wilderness areas, parks, wetlands, and wildlife habitat.



You can support LSP in your workplace by giving through the Minnesota Environmental Fund. Options include giving a designated amount through payroll deduction, or a single gift. You may also choose to give to the entire coalition or specify the organization of your choice within the coalition, such as the Land Stewardship Project.

If your employer does not provide this opportunity to give through the Minnesota Environmental Fund, ask the person in charge of workplace giving to include it. For details, contact LSP's Amelia Shoptaugh at amelias@landstewardshipproject.org or 612-722-6377.

Membership Questions?

f you have questions about your Land Stewardship Project membership, contact LSP's membership coordinator, Clara Sanders Marcus, at 612-722-6377 or cmarcus@landstewardshipproject.org. To renew, mail in the envelope included with this *Land Stewardship Letter*, or see www.landstewardshipproject.org/home/donate.

Go Public With Your LSP Support

There are numerous fun ways you can show your support for the Land Stewardship Project. LSP has available for purchase t-shirts (\$20), window decals (\$3), tote bags (\$15) and, marking the return of a classic, "Let's Stop Treating our Soil Like Dirt" bumper stickers (\$3). As a bonus, we are also offering a "Farm Creatures of LSP 2021 Calendar" for \$20. All of these items can be ordered from our online store at **www.landstewardshipproject.org/store** or by calling **612-722-6377**.



T-shirt



Window Decal



Tote Bag



Farm Creatures Calendar



Bumper Sticker

In Memory & in Honor...

The Land Stewardship Project is grateful to have received the following gifts made to honor and remember loved ones and friends:

In Memory of Dennis Johnson

- ◆ Athena & Arne Kildegaard
- ◆ Donald & Joan Reicosky
- ◆ Roland Guyotte & Barbara Posadas
- ♦ Wynne Wright
- ◆ Carole, David & Darlyne & Mary Ellyn Johnson
- ◆ Sally & Bart Finzel

In Honor of John & May Lindstrom

♦ Kathleen Mary Kiemen

In Memory of Joann Pederson

◆ Verna & Howard Patrick

In Honor of Linda Soucie's 81st Birthday

◆ Fred & Linda Soucie

In Honor of Good Turn Farm

◆ Angela Lindberg-Livingston

In Memory of Ted Myers

◆ Anonymous

In Memory of Charles Meredith Bend

- ◆ River Market Community Co-op
- ◆ Kevin, Sue & Chris Clark
- ◆ David Hartwell

In Memory of Les Young

◆ Joyce Young

In Memory of Stewart Eayrs

◆ Catherine Eayrs

In Honor of Nanna B

◆ Anna Barker

In Honor of the Passionate Young People Welcoming & Inspiring Me

♦ Mary Voight

In Honor of Past Generations Seeking Land to Steward; Future Generations Needing Healthy Soil, Water & Air

◆ Rhonda Simonson

To donate to LSP in the name of someone, contact Clara Sanders Marcus at 612-722-6377 or cmarcus@landstewardshipproject.org. Donations can be made online at www.landstewardshipproject.org/home/donate.

The Land Stewardship Letter No. 3, 2020